
                                           STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE-  TOWN OF SURRY 

                  SELECTMEN  

             MEETING MINUTES OCTOBER 2,2017 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were  Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner. 

John Davis reported there would be a Wetlands Scientist inspecting the Bear Den site by October 6, 

2017. He also reported a leaking pipe at retention pond #3 on Cider Mill Road . 

The preliminary engineering plan for the lower Pond Road is almost complete. 

The Town of Surry received the county bill of $286.955.00 due on December 15, 2017. 

The selectmen signed the MS434 Estimated Revenue for the DRA.  

The selectmen signed the MS -1. 

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen signed the payroll.  

The selectmen signed the EFTPS payment.  

The selectmen signed the quarterlies.  

Bruce Smith spoke with Kathy Greilly  about SUR trucks damaging the Wilber Road by  dumping fill  on 

one of the Patnodes sites. She will provide before and after pictures of the road conditions. Bruce Smith 

will draft a letter asking SUR to reimburse the town for the road repairs needed.  

Peter Bissell dropped off a bill for the septic design for the fire station addition.  

The Town of Surry received the Avitar update manual in PDF. 

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes as presented.  

The tax maps have been posted on the website.  

Jay Croteau is still working with Spectrum for the town clerk. 

The EMPG reimbursement request has been sent.  

The selectmen discussed speaking with Jay Kahn about the utility pole issue.  

The selectmen will have the Joint Loss Safety Committee speak with the play group and the Recreation 

Committee  about keeping the stairwell clear and unobstructed.  The selectmen would also like to know 



from the play group about any monetary proceeds from them to be donated towards any  particular 

projects. 

Jay Croteau the labor crew had completed moving the rocks at the Joslin Rd bridge.  

The selectmen discussed the water level at Rodgers Pond.  

Bruce Smith motioned to adjourn. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at9:00 P.M. 

 

 

 


